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August 31, 2020 

 

 

 

Jonny Hipp, ScD, FACHE                      Via USPS Certified Mail: 7000 1670 0001 2565 0080 

Chief Executive Officer                                                                     and Email at jonny.hipp@nchdcc.org 

Nueces County Hospital District  

555 North Carancahua Street, Suite 950 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78401-0835 

 

Re: LPPF Formation   

 

 

Dear Mr. Hipp: 

 

Please consider this formal notification of CHRISTUS SPOHN Health System’s support of the 

formation of the Local Provider Participation Funds (LPPF) by the Nueces County Hospital District. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Osbert Blow, MD, PhD, FACS 

President and Chief Medical Officer 

Dominic Dominguez 

Senior Vice President, Group Operations 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


